
A-3 Faculty Committee on Committees	
1. At the initial meeting on September 11, 2016, Karma Chavez was selected as Chair elect for 2018-
19.	
2. On April 2, 2018, the committee reviewed nominations by the general faculty for 
standing committee membership with attention to representation from all colleges and schools and 
to issues of gender and racial diversity, as well as University regulations and operating procedures. 
Representative faculty members were recommended to the president to serve on nineteen standing 
committees. 	
In addition, three online votes were held over the year. 1) We voted on replacements for C08 
Parking and Traffic Appeals Committee—in September, 2017 2), We voted to accept 
several changes to standing committees in February 2018, and 3) In early May 2018, we voted to 
replace Professor Brian Bremen, a faculty member on the Technology-Enhanced Education 
Oversight Committee who retired.	
The committee wishes to thank Ms. Debbie Roberts and Ms. Victoria Cervantes for their help.	
Kate Catterall, Chair	
 


